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The Honorable Patrick J Leahy 

Chair, Senate Judiciary Committee 

D.C. Office Fax number: 202 224-9516 

 

 

Dear Senator Leahy: 

 

    This is a letter of support for Mr. Sri Srinivasan who was nominated by President Obama to be an Appeals Court 

Judge for the District of Columbia Circuit.  We urge the approval of the Senate Judiciary Committee, to be 

followed quickly by a confirmation vote of the full Senate.  If indeed a nominee of Mr. Srinivasan's judicial 

reputation and temperament is still faced with a filibuster, we urge you and the senate majority leader to advance 

the "nuclear" option.   

 

   The undersigned are presidents of the four largest national Indian American organizations and the president of 

80-20 National Asian American PAC, which is by far the largest Asian American PAC in the nation.  

 

   Since we live in different locations, this letter is signed by S. B. Woo on behalf of all five organizations.  

However, scanned copies of this letter, signed by each of the presidents of the Indian Am. organizations, are 

attached. 

 

   Please don't hesitate to call on us to put out work on behave of the successful confirmation of Mr. Sri Srinivasan.   

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

S. B. Woo, President, 80-20 National Asian American PAC 

Sohan Joshi, President, National Federation of Indian Am. Associations (NFIA) 

Ghanshyam Pandey, Association of Indians America (AIA) 

Ashook Ramsaran, President, Global Organization of People of Indian Origin   

                              International (GOPIO International) 

Sampat Shivangi, President, Indian Am. Forum for Political Education (IAFPE) 

 

 

C.C. Senator Chris Coons of Delaware, floor manager for Sri Srinivasan 

       Washington Office Fax:  202 228-3075 

 

 

S. B. Woo, 5 Farm House Rd, Newark, DE 19711 (302-366-0259; sbw@udel.edu) 


